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DATE : Wednesday, 15th May 2019
To : Parents of 0-LEVEL STUDENTS :

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We would like to share some important information with you regarding the
ongoing board examinations for students of O-Level.

It has been a rather disappointing-experience right at the start of the Edexcel Board examinations , that a

Students are well aware of what they need to carry for their examinations. We would like to make all

parents aware that for the remaining exams, ALL STUDENTS MUST HAVE THE
NECESSARY EQUIPMENT THEY NEED and the school will not provide the
same.

We would like to request you as parents to kindly check that the children have their stationery as
required before each examination. These are the basic values of responsibility that we expect children of
this age to have as they are ready to leave school and enter a new phase of their academic life. We thank
you for your understanding in this matter.
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Yours sincerely,

%

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )




